
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are talking part in the October walk to school 

challenge. This challenge involves counting the amount of 

minutes children and adults walk to school to encourage 

them to keep fit and active.  Our Moon walk champions 

walked to Oakwood School with Astro Mo and passed on 

their friendship flag. We also received a flag from Lipson 

Vale Primary School. A student working at Beechwood, 

Georgina M, also joined us on the walk. We have started a 

break time walking club to encourage children in our 

school to be more active. The community will benefit from 

reduced traffic around the area. 

Change 4 Life 

As part of the Change 4 Life programme, we are 

taking part in the Healthy lunchbox project. This will 

help the school work towards the Healthy Child Quality 

Mark Plus. During the six week project, children will  be 

awarded for having healthy lunchboxes with a token. 

The tokens will go towards a class total for the week. 

The winning class will win a prize! 

Harvest Festival 

On Friday, we held our annual Harvest Festival 

assembly. There were a very large number of parents 

who came to share the harvest celebrations and they 

were treated to a selection of poems and songs 

peformed by all classes. There was a generous 

amount of donations given too. These will be donated 

to the Shekinah Mission in our local community. 

Mr House worked with the 

school champions and 

helped them give the first 

tokens to make sure the 

project got off to a flying 

start! He will also hold a 

parent workshop during 

the project.  

I am excited about 

giving lunchbox 

tokens - Lewis 

We enjoy being part of the Plymouth University 

community. Being part of the Children’s 

University passport scheme helps children aspire 

to a bright future. 

I was proud 

that I made it 

to the 

graduation, 

but it was 

embarassing 

to wear the 

cap and 

gown! 

I loved the 

graduation. I really 

enjoyed the food 

afterwards! 

I’m really 

proud and 

wear my 

badge all 

the 

time.The 

tassles 

tickled my 

neck! 

I wanted to donate 

because everyone 

should have a 

chance to eat - Olly I like giving to charity 

because I like helping 

people - Alexis 

I like holding the 

flag at breaktimes 

because it will help 

us win the prize -

Bella 

I want to help our school 

get fit - Zac 

I have made a moon walk rap that 

we sing when we walk at 

breaktimes-Emiley 

I am going to try to 

have a healthy 

lunchbox everyday! 

Alyssa 

I loved the moonwalk 

relay. It was fun! I 

wished the backpack 

was real! - Jacob 


